
 

YEAR6 Skillzone Trip - Gloucester 

Tuesday 11th February 

 

Dear Parents/Carers. 

We have arranged a trip to Skillzone Gloucester as a part of our PSHE curriculum. Children 

will take part in scenarios linked to fire and road safety as well as steps towards wellbeing 

(practical activities to help build confidence, self-esteem & good relationships.) 

The cost of the trip is £5.00 per child, which will pay for our coach to Gloucester. Our 

preferred method of payment is by ParentPay where you can make payment and give 

permission. If you would rather pay by cash or cheque (payable to Stroud Valley School) then 

please return the slip below and payment to the school office.  

Please provide your child with a rucksack, water bottle and a packed lunch. If you child is 

eligible for a Free School Meal and you would like to order a packed lunch, please fill out and 

return the slip overleaf to school by Friday 7th February 2025. The trip is in school time, so 

your child will need to come to school at the usual time. Please ensure they wear school 

uniform and a waterproof coat. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact 

me.  

With thanks, Mr Rogers - Emerald Class Teacher 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Y6 trip to Skillzone  

  I give permission for my child _____________________________ to attend the 

YEAR 6 trip to Skillzone on Tuesday 11th February 2025.  

  My child is entitled to Free School Meals and I would like a packed lunch ordered.  

  I enclose cash/cheque or £5.00  

 

Signed ____________________________________________ 


